## May 3<sup>rd</sup>, 2019, Solna, Sweden

Secretary-General H.E. António Guterres United Nations New York, NY 10017 USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

As president and CEO of the Swedish Space Corporation, SSC, I confirm SSC's continues support to the ten principles of the Global Compact with respect to human rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption.

SSC has been a member of the UN Global Compact since the autumn of 2013 and we hereby renew our commitment to the initiative and its principles.

We are now submitting our Communication on Progress (COP) in the form of our annual sustainability report which covers all the principles of the UN Global Compact.

As a global company SSC is already engaged by the ten principles of the Global Compact. We are committed to continue keeping them as a part of our strategy and daily operations and engage in broader development and distribution of United Nations goals.

Please be assured of our highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Stefan Gardefjord

Chief Executive Officer